
 
04th April 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
This week, we will celebrate Holy Week in school with some special prayers, acts of worship and time to reflect as 
we continue our preparations for celebrating the great feast of Easter. As part of our final preparations, we invite 
you to give up a few minutes of your day on Thursday 7th April and spend time visiting our Lenten prayer stations 
which will be set up in the main hall from 8:30-9:30am and 3:15-3:45pm this Thursday.  
 
Many thanks to Mrs Wilson who has led some of our KS2 children in prayer through the stations of the cross. The 
children took part in reflections at each station and then chose the station which meant the most to them. 
 

 

 

 

Parents’ Meetings 

This week there will be an opportunity for you to  discuss your child’s progress with their 
teacher. Please sign up for a telephone or face-face-appointment if you have not already done 
so.   

 

Dates for your diary: 

Friday 8th April 2022- School closes 1.15pm 

Please collect your child from the yard at 1:15pn 

There will be no Nursery sessions on this day. 



 

 

As always, if you have any questions or concerns please contact the school office or your child’s teacher on Class 

Dojo.  

May I take this opportunity to wish you all a very Happy and holy Easter and to thank you once again for all the 

support you continue to provide to both your child/children and the school. Take care. 

Mrs Graham          Mrs Sutherland 

Acting Executive Headteacher                                 Deputy Headteacher 

Holiday Closing Date Re-opening Date 

Easter holidays Friday 8th  April 2022  Monday 25th April 2022 

May Day Friday 29th April 2022 Tuesday 3rd May 2022 

Summer half Term Thursday 26th May 2022 Monday 6th June 2022 

Summer Holiday Friday 22nd July 2022 Tuesday 6th September 2022 

School will be closed for two further Professional Development days this school   
year: 
Friday 1st July and Friday 22nd July 2022. 
 
Friday 27th May 2022 school will be closed to all children for the Queen’s Platinum 
Jubilee Public holiday. 

 

 

A prayer for Ukraine 

Loving God, 
We pray for the people of Ukraine, 
for all those suffering or afraid, 
that you will be close to them and protect them. 

We pray for world leaders, 
for compassion, strength and wisdom to guide their choices. 

We pray for the world 
that in this moment of crisis, 
we may reach out in solidarity 
to our brothers and sisters in need. 

May we walk in your ways 
so that peace and justice 
become a reality for the people of Ukraine 
and for all the world. 

Amen. 

 


